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OFFICIAL 

 
Australian Council for Student Voice Ltd. 
ACN 672 202 078 552 Victoria St 

studentvoice.org.au North Melbourne VIC 3051 
 
 
Fiona Murphy 
Secretary 
Government Administration Committee A 
Parliament of Tasmania 
 
 
Tuesday, 24 September 2024 
 
 
Dear Ms Murphy, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 11 September 2024, and thank you for the opportunity 
to appear before the Inquiry. 
 
Please accept my apologies, the correct number of members of our community who 
have self-identified as being based in Tasmania is six. Please find below their details. 
Their contributions, amongst others, helped inform our submission. 
 

Kuba Meikle, a recent graduate and youth voice advocate 
 
A year 10 student at a high school near Launceston, whose parent has requested 
not to disclose their name 
 
Dr Caroline Ferguson, a teacher-educator with a focus on civics and citizenship 
 
A Principal at a Primary School located near Hobart, who has requested not to 
disclose their name 
 
A youth worker who works with young people in out of home care, who has 
requested not to disclose their name 

 
Peter Havord, an academic who works with young people on tackling climate 
change 

 
 
Please let me know if you required any further information. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mitchell Sprague 
Executive Director 


